










PRESS RELEASE 

HUL announces key change to the Management Committee 

October 23rd 2024: Hindustan Unilever Limited (HUL) today announced the early retirement of 

December 31st, 2024. Dev has been a key member of HUL Management Committee, the HUL 
Board of Directors and the South Asia Leadership team. A successor to the role of Executive 
Director -  

external stakeholders. 

Nitin Paranjpe, Chairman, HUL said, “Dev has been one of the key pillars of the HUL Management 

is sound advice on legal 
and corporate relations enabled HUL to navigate several challenging issues and also carry out 

-CH amalgamation into HUL, one of the largest M&A deals in the history of 
rther strengthened and reinforced its position as 

the very best for the next chapter in his life.” 


